
  
 

MEETING NOTICE 
 
 

 

REGIONAL DISTRICT OF NORTH OKANAGAN 
COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE 

 

PROPOSED SILVER STAR 
RESORT ASSOCIATION 

(SSRA) 
 

 

FEBRUARY 7, 2018 – 7:00 PM 
COLDSTREAM MUNICIPAL HALL – COUNCIL CHAMBERS 

9901 KALAMLAKA ROAD, COLDSTREAM, BC 
 

 

A Committee of the Whole has been scheduled for 7:00 p.m. on 
Wednesday, February 7, 2018 at Coldstream Municipal Hall, Council 
Chambers, for the Board of Directors to further consider the proposed Silver 
Star Resort Association as follow up to the meeting held on November 1, 
2017.  Be advised that delegations will not be heard at this meeting. 
Questions regarding this Committee of the Whole may be directed to: 
Paddy Juniper, Deputy Corporate Officer / corp@rdno.ca / 250.550.3708 
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